Kittitas PUD Bettas Road Substation Expansion

Project Narrative

The Kittitas PUD Bettas Substation Expansion project is a proposed extension of an existing Bonneville
Power Administration (BPA) electrical substation. The purpose is to improve the electrical service
provided by the Kittitas PUD to the PUD customers in the surrounding area. The new station will provide
improved reliability and added capacity to accommodate the growing electrical load of the county. The
proposed boundary line adjustment would “swap” an equivalent amount of land between BPA to
Kittitas PUD. The existing parcels are non-taxable public owned parcels, so the BLA would not change
any overall exempted properties from the tax role.

Note: No water system or sewer systems are proposed as part of this project.



